
 

FOCUS GROUP 
Help Young People in Your Community Count! 

 

People don’t understand enough about young people who don’t 

have a stable place to call home. This summer, Voices of Youth 

Count will do a one-day count of how many young people are 

without a safe, stable place to sleep in your community. We need 

your help to identify places where you and your friends hang 

out, to make sure youth are counted.  So, we are having a focus 

group with young people, like you, to gather this information. We 

will keep everything you share with us private, and you will receive 

transportation support, lunch or dinner, and $10/hour in cash for 

participating in the focus group. 

 

To learn more about Voices of Youth Count, visit www.voicesofyouthcount.org 

 
 

 

 

ARE YOU… 

 

13-25 

 YEARS OLD? 

 

STAYING WITH 

FRIENDS? 

 

UNSURE WHERE 

YOU MIGHT 

SLEEP TONIGHT? 

Ho 

YOUR VOICE 

COUNTS! 

 

INTERESTED?  
Email 

ruttenberga@detroitmi.gov 
about the Focus Groups on 

June 9 and 10 

 

 

http://www.voicesofyouthcount.org/

